

November 13, 2017

Mr. John King J. Kings Food Service Professionals, Inc. 700 Furrows Road Holtsville, NY 11742

Dear Mr. King:

On behalf of everyone at St. Francis Hospital, I am delighted to thank you for your support of our 2017 Gala in the amount of \$2,500. The Gala has been a very special celebration among the St. Francis Hospital family and friends for many years and we appreciate your support. An official receipt reflecting your tax-deductible amount is enclosed for your records.

We depend on the generosity of our loyal friends and donors to fulfill our mission of providing the latest and best in medical care. Your gift is greatly appreciated.

Again, thank you for your support of St. Francis Hospital's Gala.

Sincerely,

Mary Lou Murphy

Senior Director of Philanthropy

Enclosure